
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Adverse Weather Arrangements 
It seems an opportune day to remind you of the arrangements should we need to close school for any reason at 
short notice. 
 
Our texting service will be stopping at the end of February and so at that point you will not receive a text from 
school. 
 • All parents/carers will be sent an email message. 
• A notice will be posted on the school website as soon as possible 
 http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 
 
• Parents/carers can also check the school closure on the Northumberland County Council website: 
(www.northumberland.gov.uk) 
 
Parents/carers should presume that school is open at all times unless the above information is received. 
 
If you have changed emergency contact details or mobile phone numbers, please keep school informed, 
especially if you have changed your email address. 
 
Magic Breakfast 
All children will be bringing home a letter tonight about the opportunity to take part in a scheme that the 
Department of Education is providing for us. Please take time to read the letter and send back the reply slip. 
 
Parent/Carers’ Evenings 
These will take place on Monday 1st April and Thursday 4th April. 
 
Bookshop 
Our next bookshop will be on Thursday 27th March. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 15th February  School closes for half term 
Monday 25th February  School opens after half term 
Wednesday 27th March  Bookshop 
Friday 29th March  Nursery Open afternoon 
    No afternoon Nursery session 
Monday 1st April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Thursday 4th April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Friday 5th April   Easter egg competition 
    No afternoon Nursery 
    School finished for Easter holidays 
Tuesday 23rd April  School opens for summer term 
 
 
 

Issue 17 Friday 1st February 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website
http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/

